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MEDICINES CONTROL AGENCY
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Mr J. Maillard
Pharmacien Responsable
Laboratoire Francais du fractionnement gt des Biotechnologies
Lille )
23 November 1994
Dear Mr Maillard
RECALL OF BLOOD PRODUCTS SUPPLIED BY L.F.B.
Thank you for your telefax of 22 November 1994.

I have contacted Aberdeen, Cardiff and St Thomas' Hospital and only Aberdeen has any stock
remaining from the batches implicated.

The Blood Transfusion Service in Aberdeen still has 20 vials of Factor IX, Batch Number
90010210 supplied on 11 September 1992 in stock. I have asked them to place the batch in
quarantine and await further instructions.

Would you like the stock returned to you or can it be destroyed locally. Also, have you made
any arrangements to replace stock recalled or to reimburse customers.

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours sincerely

GRO-C

Nigel M. Goulding
Principal Pharmaceutical\Officer
Defective Medicines Report Centre
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